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Senator Bonacic  met with representatives from the International Fragrance
Association today, April 22nd, in his Albany office. The topic of discussion focused on



the role that the industry plays in New York State and the 42nd Senate District. One
of the meetings participants was Kelli Heinz, who works for Bell Flavors and
Fragrances in Middletown, NY.

Senator Bonacic is pictured with, L-R, Eileen J. Moyer, Head of North America
Regulatory Affairs and Product Safety at Givaudian Fragrances Corporation, Kelli
Heinz, Director of Marketing and Industry Affairs at Bell Flavors and Fragrances, and
Megan Ekstrom, Director of Government Affairs at the International Fragrance
Association.

 


